
PLAINVIEW-OLD BETHPAGE
DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION, HEALTH, ATHLETICS AND RECREATION

JOSEPH BRAICO, DIRECTOR
PHONE -516-434-3100

FAX- 516-349-4792
EMAIL – JBRAICO@POBSCHOOLS.ORG

November 29, 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians,

I hope everyone was able to enjoy a wonderful Thanksgiving weekend. Happy
Hanukkah to all who are celebrating.

As the winter season begins to get into full swing please click on the following
link for the most up to date information regarding the indoor spectator policies
in Nassau County.

Nassau County Indoor Spectator Policy

Should you have any questions please feel free to contact the Athletic Office.

Thank you and GO HAWKS!!

Joseph Braico
Joseph Braico

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1npio8McT3gVeN-flnCWYFfwzjjc0bLUI3YSJqYa42Ic/edit?usp=sharing

